
Learning focus
Throughout their time at school the children gain a good
understanding about different religions. We believe that

this helps the children to understand other people’s
beliefs as well as their own. 

This week, EYFS and Key Stage 1 have been learning
about the Christmas Story. They have enjoyed

performing their fantastic Christmas Nativities to the
rest of the school and their families.

Our Year 3 and 4 children have been using art to help
them learn and understand about the Hindu festival of

Diwali.
In Year 5 and 6, the children have been researching and
presenting their learning about Puja and sacred shrines.

Dates and Notices

19th December - KS2 Carol Concert 9:30 and 2pm

20th December - Limited tickets - Breakfast with Santa
- book via School Spider

21st December - SCHOOL CLOSES AT
1PM

Tuesday 9th January - Back to school

Number Smart Frankie Southay

Self Smart Romie Turner

People Smart Savannah Gibbons

Art Smart Jayden Mazonde

Body Smart Edward Steadham

Music Smart Henry Smith

Nature Smart Rose Galvin-Morgan

Word Smart Olbrat Kidane

Smart Learner Zofia Prach

Class Percentage

RD 95%

1KMc & 2B 94%

3/4M 93%

5/6C 95%

Attendance

Winners
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Attendance WOW!

Well done to Rose Galvin

Morgan who has won a £5

voucher for Amazon today

for 100% attendance this

week.  Who will it be this

week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win

it!

Next week, the 1/2 term 100 percenters will be having a fabulous celebration. 
Are you going to be one of them? 

SMART Awards

This week has been a marvellous Christmas extravaganza for
everyone! To finish the week with our excellent Christmas

performances from Nursery, Reception and KS1. It really has made
everyone ready for Christmas. We look forward to our last festive
week with KS2 performing, Christmas parties and a very special

Christmas story!

We have been blown away
by our EYFS and KS1

performances.  We cannot
wait to see the KS2 Carol

Concert.  We are so proud of
all of the children and theirefforts.

Our school choir have
blown us, Passion for

Learning, and the
residents of Aaron Court
away with their beautiful

voices.  Follow us on
Twitter  @ws_choir

Today, Y1 - 6  had a

fabulous visit to the

pantomime!  Well

done to all children for

their impeccable

behaviour.

Well done to our 5/6
football team for their
amazing team spirit

against Parklands on
Monday evening
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